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30 January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y1 – Y6 Music Evening – Thursday 22 February 2024 

 

This year’s Music Evening will be held on Thursday 22 February at 6.00pm.  Any pupil who plays a 

musical instrument is invited to sign up on the sheet outside Mrs Ball’s door (RB) no later than 

Wednesday 7 February 2024. Children will need to write what instrument they will be playing 

alongside their name and class. All children that write their names down will be included in Music 

Evening.  

 

Depending on which year group your child is in, they will need to bring their instrument and sheet 

music to school on the day of their Year group’s Talent Show as this will double up as their ‘dress 

rehearsal’.  The Talent Shows are taking place in school, for children only, on: 

 

Y3 and Y5 – Thursday 8 February (pm) 

Y1 and Y2 – Friday 9 February (pm) 

Y4 and Y6 – Friday 9 February (pm) 

 

This year, the Y5 choir club and the Y4 Ukulele club will be performing at the Music Evening.  If 

parents/carers wish to take their children, from these clubs, home at the interval, please do so.  Other 

performers should stay for the whole event to support their peers as they perform. 

 

As always, we welcome all parents/carers, family and friends to come and watch your child perform 

and enjoy Music Evening with us. Children performing will need to be at school at 5.40pm. They will 

need to be looking smart in their school uniform and are allowed to bring a light snack and water 

bottle with them (no sweets, chocolate or sugary drinks please). On arrival, the children will meet in 

1S (Mrs Smith’s classroom). 

 

On the day of Music Evening, the children can leave their instruments in their classroom and bring 

them to 1S after school. Please ensure your child also has any other necessary bits and pieces such 

as spare reeds, foot-stools or straps!  

 

Family and friends should arrive at 5.50pm so that the evening can begin promptly at 6.00pm. 

However, if you are dropping your child off at 5.40pm you will be able to enter the hall and relax.  

The PTA will be running a bar in the Hall/Club Room where refreshments will be available to purchase 

before the performance and during the interval.  Entrance and exit for the evening will be via the 

school entrance by the Office. Unfortunately, the West Gate will not be open.  

 

I look forward to seeing you all on the day. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Ball 

Music Evening Leader 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 

Stamford Green 
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